The Young lab works on the ecology and reproduction of animals in the deep sea.  With a new research boat coming online early this year, the lab plans to begin an extensive survey of the sea-floor communities from the mouth of the Coos Estuary to the edge of the continental slope.  REU projects will involve at-sea sampling using oceanographic gear, imaging of the ocean floor using a ROV (remotely operated vehicle), close-up photography using microscopes, and the sorting and identification of invertebrate animals from various depths.  It is anticipated that the results of this study will be published as part of the on-line reference guide "Oregon Shelf Invertebrates."  

